To All Who Attended
Trinidaddio Blues Fest ~ August 27 & 28, 2021

The board of directors of Trinidaddio Blues Fest, NPO would
like to apologize to any who were offended by the off color language
used at the 2021 Trinidaddio Blues Fest. It is not the custom of our
organization to use objectionable rhetoric at any of our events and
will make every effort to exclude profane speech from future events.

Respectfully,

[Jérry Campbell, Chairman
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